
 

 
Planning and Development Act 2005 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT OF PLANNING PROPOSAL 
 
The Shire of Irwin has received an application to use and/or develop land for the following purpose 
and public comments are invited. 
 
Proposal:  Holiday Accommodation 
 
Located on:  Lot 12 (No. 140) Point Leander Drive, Port Denison 
 
Details of the proposal are available to the public at the Shire Administration Office at 11-13 
Waldeck Street, Dongara which is open Monday to Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm or alternatively can 
be downloaded from the Shire of Irwin website at www.irwin.wa.gov.au 
 
Submissions may be made on the proposal in the period ending on the 28th day of May 2025.    
Comments on the proposal may be submitted to the Shire of Irwin in writing on or before that day. 
 
Please call 9927 0000 or email reception@irwin.wa.gov.au for further information. 
 
SHANE IVERS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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